Departmental Policies:

Generic Fire Department Policies will set the course of action in order to guide members.  A policy can be written by any member or committee of the department.  The policy will first be submitted to the Officers of the department for review at their next Officers meeting.  The officers may add to, delete from, alter, change entirely, or reject the policy.  (Reasons for changes or rejection will be given to the author(s) of the policy.  The policy will then be submitted for discussion to the membership at the next regular business meeting or special meeting of the Fire Department following the officers' meeting.  The policy will then be voted upon at the next regular meeting of the fire department.  A vote of sixty per cent of the number of members represented in person or by proxy is needed for the policy to become effective.

